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Bulletin:  California State University Insurance Requirements 
Effective Date: October 18, 2024 

From:    Planning and Design 

Item No.  Information  

  
 
1. The CSU policy titled California State University Insurance Requirements (PolicyStat ID 16708473) has 

been updated by Systemwide Risk Management as it relates to comprehensive or commercial form 
general liability including, but not limited to, Service Agreements for both Public Works and Non-Public 
Works. Coverage values for each occurrence is now $2,000,000 with a general aggregate of 
$4,000,000. 

 
 
Attachments:    None 

 
Weblinks: California State University Insurance Requirements 

https://calstate.policystat.com/policy/16708473/latest/ 
 

Applicability: All new Public Works, and Non-Public Works, Service Agreements that were not 
already under solicitation for scope of services as of October 7, 2024. Service 
Agreements based upon existing Master Enabling Agreements (MEA) are not 
affected until renewal of the MEA. For small projects, or agreements with low 
risk, where vendors may be unable to meet these requirements, campuses are 
advised to engage with CPDC Planning and Design, and their Risk Management 
team to determine if lower levels are acceptable. Documentation of reasons for 
waiving the requirements shall be included in the project file, and supplemental 
general conditions shall be included in the agreement.  
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